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14™ May, 2019

Ms Louise O’Reilly T.D.,
Dail Eireann,

Leinster House,

Kildare Street,

Dublin 2.

Re: Parliamentary Question — 17761/19

To ask the Minister for Health the number of children and adults with additional needs from Kinnegad,
County Westmeath that in the past 12 months have been referred to services in Mullingar and the wider
County Westmeath area when seeking professional medical and or counselling support in tabular form -
Louise O'Reilly

Dear Deputy O’Reilly,

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for response.

| can confirm the following in response to this PQ in relation to the number of children and adults with
additional needs from Kinnegad, County Westmeath that in the past 12 months have been referred to
services in Mullingar and the wider County Westmeath area when seeking professional medical and or
counselling support:

The number of children referred to Mullingar EIT 0-5 10
The number of children referred to Mullingar SAT 6 -18

The number of adults attending Day Services in Springfield Mullingar
The number of adults attending Mullingar Resource Centre

The number of adults attending Muiriosa Day Services

The number of adults in residential houses in Kinnegad

The number of adults receiving Home Supports in Kinnegad
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| trust the above is in order but please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any further queries in
this regard.




Yours sincerely,

Pat Bennett
Chief Officer
Midlands Louth Meath CHO




